Docket No. STN 50-470

MEMORANDI'M FOR: Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing

FROM : Frank J. Miraglfa, Assistant Director
for Safety Assessment, DL

SUBJECT SUPPLEMENT NO. 2 TO CE
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losed 1s the CESSAR SSER No. 2 for your approval, This document has been
riewed by and has the concurrence of each of the applicable Assistant Directors
fn DE and DSI.

The subject SSER closes out all open issues for CESSAR. Based upon this supple-
ment, we are preparing the CESSAR FDA for issuance. However, CE has requested
that we delay the CESSAR FDA until they have had a further opportunity to discuss
their questions on expiration and referencing. They will be submitting a letter
within the next few days to document their position on these issues.

Frank J. Miraglia, Assistant Director
for Safety Assessment
Division of Licensing

Enclosure:
As stated




